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Barnett, Mary

From: Lydia Jane Yoga <lydiajaneyoga@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 12:38 PM
To: WaterbodyComments
Cc: buffalowatershed@gmail.com
Subject: Algae bloom investigations urgently needed

Dear ADEQ: 
 
I believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that an investigation 
will be made to determine the source of contamination. That way it can be addressed. Arkansans need to know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lydia Michaels 
161 Middle Rd 
Conway, AR 72032 
 
--  
Sincerely, 
 
Lydia Jane Michaels 
 
828-450-6630 
ashevilleyogatherapy.com 
Google Business Review 
 
"Think not lightly of good, saying 'It will not come to me.'  Drop by drop is the water pot filled.  Likewise, the 
wise one, gathering it little by little, fills oneself with good." 


